

Zoë's Place Baby Hospice Easter Way, Coventry, West Midlands CV7 9JG

Phone: 024 7636 1675

Email: generalinfo@zoes-place.org.uk

www.zoes-place.org.uk

Mr Don White Secretary Coventry Road Club

Wednesday 22nd February 2017

Dear Don

Re: Zoë's Place Baby Hospice: Thanks

I am writing to you on behalf of everyone at Zoë's Place Baby Hospice to thank the members of Coventry Road Club for the support they gave regarding the charity bike ride on Sunday. I would like to give particular thanks to you, Ian, Dave and all the volunteers on that helped on the day.

The event raised the wonderful sum of £2312 and this will greatly assist us to provide round the clock care every day for babies and infants from across the Midlands with complex medical conditions.

The participants were extremely complimentary about the event and certainly having such splendid facilities as an event HQ contributed and certainly helped the overall experience. We are very proud and privileged to be associated and benefit from such a high quality event.

I know it is planned to arrange a presentation event soon and I look forward to seeing you again. But in the meantime I'd like to express our sincere thanks to you all for the loyal and continued kindness that CRC and Deeley's afford to Zoë's Place Baby Hospice. We hope that we are given the opportunity to benefit again from this event in the future.

Yours sincerely

Michael McCann Fundraising Manager

